
MINUTES OP THE MEETING OP MARSTON ADOPT A TREE COMMITTEE

HELD AT MALLARDS, MILL LANE, ON TUESDAY, 7th DECEMBER 1976

Present: Mr. J.E. Busfield Chairman

Mr. J. Collier

Mrs. L. Harley

Mr. A. Hollander

1. The minutes of the last meeting, held on 10th NOvember 1976

were confirmed and signed.

2. Matters Arising.

Mr. Collier had received 150 tróes from Mr. Laws of

Carter Jonas,on behalf of the Oxford Preservation Trust.

3. No more funds had been forthcoming since the last meeting.

4. After some discussion the secretary was asked to write to the

University Chest Estates Office and to the Oxford Preservation

Trust concerning the re-establishment of trees in Arlington

Drive and Road.

5. Mr. Collier told the committee of two dozen lOft, trees, 6 of

each of Oak, Lime, Poplar and Beech which he was expecting to

be delivered for planting at the South side of the Old

Recreation Ground. Members of the committee agreed to be

available for the planting and staking in the near future.

6. It was agreed that the next committee meeting would be held

at the discretion of the Chairman.


